
Memorandum 
To: Board of Selectmen 

From: Town Manager 

CC: Kelly O’Connor 
 
NextEra Emergency Plans 

January 9, 2024 

In light of the upcoming discussion I have attached some documents with regards to 
the NextEra license amendment application on safety protocols at Seabrook Station. 
The NRC has made no decision on this application. The application itself is about 575 
pages long. I have it and will try to place on the portal. There is a shorter NRC 
document that is attached.  

1. New Hampshire Federal Delegation Letter to the NRC. 

2. Massachusetts Senators Markey and Warren Letter to the NRC.  

3. Summary of February and May 2022 meetings between NextEra and the NRC.  

If there are any documents related to IPAWS I will forward under separate cover. 

Town of  Seabrook

99 LAFAYETTE ROAD 
T 603-474-3252 


	Memorandum

